THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW WAS HELD IN THE

COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT CITY HALL ON THURSDAY, MAY 11, 1978 AT 2:00
P. M.

Members Present: Mrs. Ruth Wadlington
Mrs. Lloyd Smith
Mr. Lucius Bracey
Mr, Van Groll
Mr. John Farmer

Members Absent: Mrs. Charlotte Ramsey

Mr. Edward Lay
Mr..Joseph Keller

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Wadlington.

Case No. BAR - 78-6Q.

The First Baptist Church for permission to install signs at 735
Park Street for their new building.

The Board Members viewed the model and there was a general discussion
regarding the sign, the location, and the slate on the signs. They
also, need a sketch of the model for the files.

Motion was made by Mr. Bracey and seconded by Mr. Farmer to install
the signs.

Case No. BAR 78-64.

Joe Norris an addition to the existing building CAARC at 509 Park
Street.

Mr. Norris presented the plans to the Board Members. After a discuss-
ion regarding the color of the brick, the heating, etc., it was agreed
that it would be a very good addition.

Motion was made by Mrs. Wadlington and seconded by Mr, Farmer to issue
a Certificate of Appropriateness.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.



